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At Addison Place, we are taking our health, wellness, and safety protocols very seriously.  As we all 
navigate the fluid situation and changes brought on by the Coronavirus (COVID-19), we want to reassure 
you that we take the safety and health of our residents and associates as our top priority. 

We are communicating with and receiving daily updates from local, state, and federal government 
health agencies on any changes needed to our operating policies and/or community directives based on 
regulatory guidance. As regulatory and policy directives evolve, we want to reassure our residents and 
families that we will communicate changes to the best of our ability as we remain focused on 
maintaining quality of life, engagement—to the extent allowed, and safety. 

We will continue to follow CDC, State and local DPH guidelines in the formulation of policies and 
practices for Addison Place.  

Social Distancing 
We continue to have social distancing, which for meals means a rotation of individuals to different 
meals so that we can enhance socialization. The same is true for activities. Activities continue to 
enhance the lives of our seniors who are kept safe with social distancing, masks as needed and 
handwashing.   

Visitors 
Both staff and visitors are screened upon entry to the building; this includes temperatures and a 
questionnaire to determine health status and risk posed to the community. 

While visits continue outside, indoor visitations are allowed as well under limitations based on CDC and 
state guidelines. Indoor visits, in the resident apartment, are accomplished through appointments made 
with the front desk. Indoor visits have time limits and protocols to ensure the safety of the resident and 
the visitor. 

PPE 
Personal protective equipment and gear is required per CDC guidelines. 

Enhanced Technology 
When possible, we are using technology (video calls) to have residents visit with family/friends.  

Employees 
Per state protocols, staff are tested monthly with strict guidelines should there be a positive finding.  

New Residents 
New move ins are also tested prior to moving in addition to quarantining for the first 14 days.  


